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December 23, 2024

Dear Mary Zitwer Millman and the entire Eugene Zitwer Foundation,

Center would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to you for your generous financial contributi
participation in our holiday party. We are overwhelmed by your tremendous hearts. Your financial
donation was used to purchase gifts and gift cards for every single one of our pediatric
Hematology/Oncology patients and their siblings. No child was left behind, each one had at least ohe gift
to open. Our patients were over the moon and smiling from ear to ear.

The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at the Brookdale University Hospital and Medica%.I
and

Your generous donation also allowed us to use party planner Sue Benjamin and Eventus inc so we ould
have amazing entertainment at the party including a DJ, face painter, balloon twister, and a magician. The
entertainment provided brought this year’s party to life, with almost all the children getting their fages
painted and balloons. The flowers you organized to have donated through Jay Casiano from Plantshed
were stunning and made the tables pop. The Eugene Zitwer Foundation brought so much holiday ¢heer;
we cannot thank you enough.

Your continual support of our program has been remarkable and the work that you do is admirable{ It is
organizations such as the Eugene Zitwer Foundation that make our party such a success, you truly do a
wonderful job. We wish you all a very happy and healthy 2025!

Warmest regards,

Kushm Viswanathan, MD, FAAP Zoe Rudnick, MS, CCLS
Chief Medical Officer- Brookdale Hospital Medical Center Child Life Specialist
Chair, Department of pediatrics
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